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Date: 4" June 2015

PLANNED POWER OUTAGE FOR ESSENTIAL WORKS

The GEA wishes to inform its customers that in order for Spark Energy North Mole Power Plant to
carry out essential works to the their generating plant there will be a requirement to cut off electricity
supplies to most areas in Gibraltar on Friday 5 June 2015 at from approximately 0200 hrs to 0400hrs.

For further information please contact the Consumer Services Office on +350 20075957.

We apologise to all customers affected.
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